
Your FSSA needs you 

 

 

We have organised some great events for this year, but we need you, at the 

end of the year the current team will be stepping down due to a range of 

commitments and some of their children will be soon moving up to secondary 

school. We need a new chairperson and treasurer. 

If you think you could be the one, or would like to join the team please make 

contact with the school office or Katy Zaffignani, Liz Murrey, Sarah Pashley, 

Fluer Moody, Charlotte Moore, or Suzy Oliver. 

Events coming soon 

 Disco 4th March at the Parish Centre start time 6.15-7.45 

Easter Trail Sunday 20th March start time 2pm from the Bell 

Summer Fayre 11th June at St. Andrews Church 

The money we raise from these events fund school trips and things that extend, brighten 

and help the curriculum and provide extras for the classrooms. If you value these things, 

give us a hand, the more on our team the less time we all have to put in, it is also a great 

way to meet other parent and have a laugh. 
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